
Annex I

Replacement of Government Fleet
rvith Environment Friendly Vehicles

Based on the latest list of environment liiendly car models comprled by
Environment Protection Department, the Govemment Logistics Deparlment
estimates that about 200 govemment cars will be replaced by environment friendl1.
models in 2007-08, subject to detailed assessment nearer the time. Against the
current establishment of 1,120 cars in the govenrment fleet which have environment
liiendly models available, this will constitLLte about 18% ofthe car fleet.

2. An average of about 12T" of Ihe cars in the govemment fleet ale due for
replacement each year. The Govemment will continue to give priority to those
environment fnendly models complying with the specified qualifying standards
when replacing vehicles that are due for replacement each year, subject to
availability of suitable models in the market and operational and resources
considerations.
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